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OFFICIAL 

 

 

Birmingham City Council  

Report to Cabinet 

23 April 2024 

 

Subject:  Creating an Active Birmingham Strategy 2024 – 2034 
Ratification  

  

Commissioner Review  

Commissioners support the recommendations. However, there are a number of areas 

where the Council's approach could be clearer. The Implementation Plan should set out 

the timescales and resources required. It is unclear who will be responsible for the 

recommendations contained within the Physical Needs Assessment.  Finally, the Council 

should set out how these proposals fit in with the overall financial context of the Council. 

Commissioners would like to see an update with supplementary detail following Cabinet.    


